
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alessandro Fochi 
Via Solferino, 27 – P.O. Box 7 –  

46043 Castiglione delle Stiviere (MN) – Italy 
 

 

Dear Alessandro, 

 

We would like to thank you for your support of Australia’s presence at the 2016 Venice International Architecture 

Biennale. It is only with the generosity of the industry and individuals that we can participate in this significant event.  

 

Our congratulations and thanks are extended to The Pool creative team, Aileen Sage and Michelle Tabet for 

conceiving what was an outstanding and exciting exhibition in Venice. With the opening of Australia’s new pavilion 

in Venice, the spotlight was firmly on Australia. We hope you enjoyed the Vernissage opening of the Venice 

Architecture Biennale and the celebrations poolside.  

 

The Institute highly values your support and it was a pleasure working with you on this spectacular event. I am sure 

you'll agree that our representation interested, provoked and excited the international audience. 

 

Once again, thank you for your generous support.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Janet Holmes à Court AC     Paul Berkemeier 
Commissioner        Venice Biennale Committee Chair 
Australian exhibition Venice Architecture Biennale   Australian Institute of Architects 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


